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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have lived on Monroe Street for over 40 years and have seen it change and become a 
vibrant neighborhood in those years.  I am also a faithful customer of Double S BBQ 
which was most recently located in Cambridge, WI.  I have eaten many times at their 
Cambridge location and consider myself a loyal customer.  I am very familiar with the 
way Double S BBQ runs their business and can say without hesitation and with complete 
certainty that they do not operate as a bar.  They are a restaurant that offers their 
customers the opportunity to enjoy a beer or a glass of wine with their meal.  I have also 
observed the use of their smoker and feel that it would not be offensive to the 
neighborhood if it was used as part of their restaurant set up.  
 
As a long time neighborhood resident, I want to go on record in support of Double S 
BBQ receiving their beer and wine license and using their outdoor smoker as part of 
their restaurant setup. 
 
Sincerely, 
NANCY K. OLSON 
 


